LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

From Mike Morris...

April 13, 2021

All,

The Senate Health and Pensions Committee had a hearing scheduled last week that was cancelled due to a
late-night filibuster and carryover discussion the next day. As of this morning neither body has a hearing
scheduled this week. Iam sure that will change, and I will be following.

It has been nicely quiet on the legislative front as we move into the final few weeks of the session.

As always, you can track all the pension related issues at JCPER.org under the legislative tab.

Mike Morris



